
 

 

Thursday 12th September 2024 

 

Dear All  
  
On Wednesday 25th September Fox Class will have a visit into Salisbury.  In RE, we are learning about art and 
architecture in different places of worship so it will be an opportunity for the children to compare different places of 
worship. First, we will visit Emmanuel Church (reformed evangelical church).  After a snack break at this church, we 
will then walk to The Quaker Meeting House for a visit.  We will then walk to St Thomas’s Church for a quick 
visit  and lunch. After that, we will make our way to Salisbury Library for a tour of the library and an opportunity to 
browse the shelves!  A very busy day!  
 
If your child has their own library card, they can bring it along with them to borrow any books.  If your child does not 
have their own library card, please complete the attached application form for library membership and return it to 
school via the drop box by Friday 20th September.  I will pass on the forms to the library so that your child has a card 
ready for them on the day of the trip.  
 
We shall leave school on foot at 09:15 and arrive at Emmanuel Church for 10:15. We shall return to school by 15:15.   
Your child will need a packed lunch, some extra snacks and a water bottle that they are able to carry in a 
backpack.  If your child is eligible for a free school meal a packed lunch will be provided by the kitchen.  We are 
hoping for good weather, but please make sure your child has a waterproof coat and suitable shoes. As we are 
walking, if the weather is too wet, we may need to postpone the trip.  
There is no cost associated with this trip. Please give consent for your child to go on this trip by Friday 20th 
September using this link https://forms.office.com/e/v7JSDUtbem 
 
If you have any questions, please see me.   
 
Best wishes  
 
 
Mrs Jane Wilson  
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